

## NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER

For the month of November Post21 celebrated the country of Ghana. The participants learned some fun facts about Ghana. Did you know Ghana is the second largest producer of cocoa in the world?

The participants created cultural drums and a dessert called condensed toffee. Those were so much fun to make!

Post21 also welcomed two new Placement students from Humber College. Please welcome Sakina and Ravinder.

Some interesting facts about Sakina is she likes to listen to music and loves dancing. Ravinder also likes dancing and playing badminton.



## **UPCOMING EVENTS**

O1. December 1:

Dylan Birthday

O2. December 3:
Giving Tuesday

REMINDER: Post21
will be closed from
December 23rd
2024 and reopens
January 6th 2025



